
Dr. H.F. Reetz Honored as Fellow 
of American Society of Agronomy n 

DR. HAROLD F. R E E T Z , JR., Mid 
west Director of the Potash & Phosphate 
Institute (PPI) has been elected a Fellow of 
the American Society of Agronomy (ASA). 
The award was presented at the ASA's 1993 
annual meeting recently in Cincinnati. 

Dr. Reetz earned degrees from the 
University of Illinois and Purdue Univer­
sity. His research has focused on corn pro­
duction and environmental interactions, 
with emphasis on high yield management 
systems. He has served as Chair of Divi­
sions A-3 (Agroclimatology and Agro­
nomic Modeling) and S-8 (Fertilizer 
Management and Technology); is Co-
founder and Chair of ASA's Software 
Scene; Chair of the Electronic Communi­
cations Feasibility Committee; and Chair 

of the Agro ­
nomic Service 
Award Commit­
tee. Dr. Reetz 
also has served 
as Associate 
Editor of Agron­
omy Journal. 

The Society 
has been elect­
ing outstanding members to the position 
of Fellow since 1924. Friends and col­
leagues within the Society nominate wor­
thy members and the ASA Committee on 
the Nomination of Fellows, with the ASA 
Past President acting as nonvoting chair, 
rank the nominees. Final election is made 
by the ASA Executive Committee. • 

Dr. H.F. Reetz 

Dr. B.C. Darst Elected as Fellow 
of Soil Science Society of America 

DR. B .C. DARST, Executive Vice 
President of the Potash & Phosphate Insti­
tute (PPI) and President of the Foundation 
for Agronomic Research (FAR), has been 
elected a Fellow of the Soil Science Soci­
ety of America (SSSA). He was honored at 
the 1993 annual meeting of the Society 
recently in Cincinnati. 

Dr. Darst earned degrees from Okla­
homa State University and Auburn 
University. He directs the Communica­
tions Group at PPI and represents the 
Institute internationally in environmental 
affairs. As President of FAR, he manages 
day-to-day operations and is primarily 

responsible for 
fund-raising ac­
t iv i t i e s of the 
Foundation. 

Dr. Darst is a 
Fellow of the 
American Soci­
ety of Agronomy, 
recipient of the 
Medallion Award Dr. B.C. Darst 

from the American Forage and Grassland 
Council, and is a member of the Executive 
Committee of the Council for Agricultural 
Science and Technology. • 

BETTER CROPS 
WITH PLANT FOOD FALL 1993 

YOU DO US A FAVOR 

AND 

WE WILL DO A FAVOR FOR YOU 

(But your favor has to come first.) 

Did You Return A Response Card? 
T H E previous issue of Better Crops With Plant Food (Fall 1993) 

included a response card to indicate i f you request to be on our 
mailing list. The cards are being processed. I f you responded, we 
thank you. 

If you did not return the card yet, please don't forget. Or, simply 
clip or copy the mailing label on back cover and send to us. (If there 
is no label on your magazine, you do not need to send a response. 
You may be receiving Better Crops through a group request.) 

Send to: Circulation Manager, Better Crops, PPI, 655 Engineer­
ing Drive, Suite 110, Norcross, GA 30092-2821. Fax: 
404-448-0439. • 
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